
Public Meeting Regarding Cimarron Subdivision, Sections 2, 3, 4, and 5 Drainage 
Improvements Project 

The Harris County MUD 
81 Board of Directors 
invites all interested 
residents and members 
of the public to attend a 
public meeting hosted 
by Harris County, on 
Wednesday, March 23rd, 
at 6:30 p.m., either in 
person at the MUD 81 
administration building, 
at 805 Hidden Canyon, 
or virtually via Zoom 
(registration 
information located in 
the enclosed flyer).   

In the bond election held 
in May 2021, the 
District’s participating 
voters overwhelmingly 
supported MUD 81 
partnering with Harris 
County for the County 
to construct drainage 
improvements in both 
the Cimarron and 

Memorial Parkway subdivisions to update the District’s drainage system to current 
standards and to reduce flooding risk during future hurricanes and other large rain 
events.  The MUD 81 Board is excited for Harris County to kick off the construction of 
the Cimarron Subdivision drainage improvements project.   

Stay tuned for further information regarding the Memorial Parkway drainage 
improvements project, which is progressing through the design phase! 


